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August 13, 2003

Undersheriff Wayne Dowhaniuk
600 South 3rd Street
Mount Vernon, WA 98273

Dear Undersheriff Dowhaniuk:

This letter is to reaffirm Skagit Transit’s commitment to providing transit
vehicles when required by the Skagit County Sheriff’s Office.

Skagit Transit will continue to provide vehicles in civil emergencies in
compliance with Skagit County Emergency Management System

requirements.

Thank you for the opportunity to assist in serving the citizens of Skagit
County.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel
free to contact me at 360-757-8801.

Sincerely,

Dale S. O’Brien
Executive Director
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